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AT&T Internet of Things Solutions 

Notification of timeline for 3G Device 
certification 

Updated April 12th, 2017 
 
 
New 3G devices will no longer be allowed for certification after June 30th 2017.  
 
Devices must ENTER the AT&T lab process on or before June 30th to be eligible for certification.  
 
In order to enter the lab the device must meet the following criteria: 

  
1. Onboarding request must be created at www.att.com/onboarding; 
2. All required documentation must be loaded in the onboarding tool and the request 

submitted to AT&T; 
3. PTCRB certification must be completed; and  
4. Device must meet AT&T TRP/TIS limits (as applicable).  

  
3G devices that do not meet the full lab entry requirements prior to June 30th will not be 
accepted for AT&T certification. 
 
This announcement does not impact maintenance releases for already approved devices. 
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